## GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION Minutes – Board Retreat April 21, 2017

The Grand Haven Area Public Schools Board of Education met for its Spring Retreat on Friday, April 21, 2017. All trustees except Mike Cramer were present as well as Superintendent Ingall and Assistant Superintendent Grimes. Other leadership team members were present throughout the day.

The Board met at 8:30 a.m. at Shape Corporation to hear from staff and tour the plant facility to explore high school internships. Board members then traveled to the Education Service Center where they followed the posted agenda which included a discussion on budget and future planning. Guests included Chris Glass from the West Michigan Talent Triangle who provided a legislative update and political action conversation, and Deputy Ryan DeVries, from the Ottawa County Sheriff's Department, who provided an update on staff active shooter training and school safety. President Siemion provided a board update and reviewed upcoming events.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:25 p.m.

Christine Boker

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Baker, Secretary

GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION

tν